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| object to the proposal for a second runway at Gatwick on the following grounds:

I) noise pollution. Betchworth already is affected by Gatwick and Heathrow traffic. Adding the traffic from proposed
Gatwick 2 would seriously harm this otherwise quiet and peaceful community.

li) the area north of Gatwick is an AONB. Developments in ANOBSs should preserve and enhance. Doubling air traffic
would seriously detract from the AONB.

lii) the roads in this area are inadequate and poorly maintained as it is. They could not cope with the additional traffic.



